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SHASTA CASCADE INTERNATIONAL CODE COUNCIL ELECTS  
CITY OF CHICO LEADERS TO THE BOARD 

 
 

The Shasta Cascade International Code Council Chapter 
(SCCICC) has elected Dale Fletcher, Deputy Director of Community Development at the City of 
Chico as President of the Shasta Cascade International Code Council Chapter (SCCICC) and 
Anthony Hanner, Senior Plans Examiner at the City of Chico as Vice President effective January 
1st, 2024. 

Dale Fletcher previously held the position of President from 2014-2019, and Anthony Hanner is 
new to the Board.  As President Dale will be the administrative officer for SCCICC, set policy, 
and chair the SCCICC meetings.  As Vice President Anthony Hanner will support all chapter 
chairs with administration of chapter duties.  

“SCCICC is the northern-most ICC Chapter in California consisting of several small city 
jurisdictions and some very large counties with sparce populations. Most of the employees for 
these cities and counties deal with wide varieties of job descriptions, so the knowledge that Dale 
Fletcher and Anthony Hanner bring to our membership is extremely valuable,” said Steve Ayers, 
former SCCICC President.   

A leading global source of model codes and standards and building safety solutions that include 
product evaluation, accreditation, technology, training, and certification; the Code Council's 
codes, standards, and solutions are used to ensure safe, affordable, and sustainable communities 
and buildings worldwide.  The SCCICC Chapter was chartered by ICC on April 13, 2002. 

“SCCICC provides professional development opportunities and industry resources to California 
Building Officials and other North State Building professionals.  Dale Fletcher and Anthony 
Hanner are committed to supporting this organization and its membership, demonstrating the 
leadership the City of Chico provides throughout the entire North State Region,” said Chico City 
Manager, Mark Sorensen.   



 

 

In 2022-2023 California Building Officials, CALBO, awarded the City of Chico the honor of 
Building Department of the Year due to its commitment to not only serve its community but the 
neighboring communities that have been devastated by natural disasters over the last couple of 
years. Staying true to its mission, the Chico Building Division accomplished this through 
promotion of public safety, community outreach and education to the community it serves.   

https://www.iccsafe.org/membership/chapters/icc-chapters-and-boardstaff-liaison-map/ 

For more information about SCCICC or the City of Chico’s Building Division, contact Dale 
Fletcher, Chief Building Official, at 530-879-6700 or Dale.Fletcher@chicoca.gov.   
 
Located in Butte County, California, Chico is the cultural and economic center of the northern 
Sacramento Valley and the largest city north of Sacramento. Known as a college town, the home 
of California State University, Chico and for Bidwell Park, one of the largest urban parks in the 
world. For more information, visit www.chico.ca.us.  
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